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- : Commonwerith Edison
O One First National Plaza. Chicago Ilknois

SC ' - Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767
Chicago, Illinois 60690s,

i

; November 29, 1982 f
'

"
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,

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director ?
Office:of Nuclear Reactor Regulation-

.'

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission ,

Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Nyron Station Units 1 and 2
Braidwood Station Units 1 and 2
Turbine Missile Study
NRC Docket Nos. 50-454, 50-455,
50-456, and 50-457

References (a): August 18, 19 82, letter f rom
T. R. Tramm to H. R. Denton.

(b): September 2, 1982, letter from
T. R. Tramm to H. R. Denton.

Dear Mr. Denton:

~This is to request withholding of proprietary information
from public disclosure.

In references (a) and (b) revisions to Appendix C of the
Byron /Braidwood FSAR were submitted to_the NRC. The revisions were
made as a result of changes to turbine missile information supplied
by Westinghouse Electric Corporation.

When the revised sections of Appendix C were prepared,
proprietary Westinghouse information'was inadvertently included
without a request to the- NRC for withhol.ang from public disclosure.

'

Recently, Westinghouse was informed of this oversight and they have
requested that the information be withdrawn from the public domain
and henceforth withheld from disclosure.

As the attachments to References (a) and (b) contain
proprietary to Westingbr sas Slectric Corporation, they are supported
by an attached affidarit igned by Westinghouse, the owner of the
information. The ,ifilas;c sets forth the basis on which the infor-
mation may be witlMpas i.cn public' disclosure by the Commission and.

addresses with specificity the considerations listed in paragraph
(b)(4) of Section 2.790 of the Commission's regulations. '
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H. R. Denton -2- November 29, 1982

Accordingly, it is respectfully requested that the
information which is proprietary to Westinghouse be withdrawn from
the public domain and withheld from public disclosure in accordance
with 10 CFR Section 2.790 of the Commission's regulations. Corres-
pondence with respect to the proprietary aspects of the application
for withholding or the supporting Westinghouse affidavit should be
addressed to A. R. Collier, Manager, Commercial Operations,
Westinghouse Electric Corporation, 6655 East Colonial Drive,
Orlando, Florida, 32807. Please direct other questions to this
offi 2.

One signed original and fifteen copies of this letter are
provided. Also included are:

1. one copy of the Westinghouse affidavit

2. one copy of the non-proprietary version of the August 18,
1982 letter

|

3. one copy of the proprietary version of the August 18, 1982
i letter
1

! 4. one copy of the non-proprietary version of the September 2,

| 1982 letter.

5. one copy of the proprietary version of the September 2,
19 82 letter.

A completely non-proprietary version of Appendix C will be
incorporated into the FSAR in a future amendment.

Very truly yours,

d~

T. R. Tramm
|
- Nuclear Licensing Administrator
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